
Grace Smith House Holiday Drive 
 

The Grace Smith House is a non-profit organization that helps to 

shelter and provide for victims of domestic violence. In addition to 

this, they  

also advocate for education and awareness on bullying,  

teen dating violence, and more. Since they are a non-profit, donations 

are always accepted to help keep  

their doors open.  

 

 

How can we donate? 
You can purchase gift cards in ​any amount​ and mail to the address listed 
below.  All donations will be compiled and sent on to the Grace Smith 
House in time for the December Holidays. 
 

Gift Cards Requested: 

 

Visa/Mastercard 

Supermarkets 

Gas Stations 

Target 

Amazon 

Walmart 

Rite Aid 

TJ Max/Marshalls 

Burlington 

 

Mailing Information: 
In time for the Holidays, we request that all donations be postmarked by December 
16th so that there is an appropriate window of time to send them to the Grace Smith 
House. 
 

 Please mail any donations to: 

 

℅ Mrs. Amy Aurigemma 

P.O. Box 54 

Chelsea, NY 12512 

 


